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News

Last month we held our general 
membership meeting with over 60 
JANITORS in attendance! At this critical 
meeting, we learned, discussed, and 
heard from janitors across the metro 
about issues that directly affect us.

After finishing the meeting, one thing 
became clear. We MUST continue to 
stand together as janitors to fight the 
disrespect we see in our buildings and 
win an even stronger contract and 
protections in 2024!

Stay tuned for updates and dates for our 
next general membership meeting to get 
involved in the fight!

A POWERFUL March General 
Membership Meeting!

Questions?
Call the Member Resource Center!

303-727-8066


